Dear Parents and Students,

E-magazine 2018 'REFLECTION' our sixth edition is soon going to be launched in March, 2018 on our website.

We have received requests from parents to extend the date for submission.

Kindly submit a pass-port size photograph, the hard copy of the article, sketch, anecdote, poem etc... to Ms. Rethi Arvind or Ms. Sony the sub-editors of the E-magazine by 23rd February, 2018 and the soft copy of the same to Mr. Eknath Sir/ Shashank Sir/ Ashish sir. You can also send the soft copy to

emagazine@ gaet.edu.in

Please send the same at the earliest so that it will enable them and their team to compile and ensure the magazine is ready to browse.

Congratulations to all the parents and students who have already handed over the articles and have wholeheartedly contributed in making the magazine worth reading.

One will be able to browse through the eventful journey of our dear Gokulites(Lights) during the academic session, their accomplishments and their literary and artistic talents.

Kindly encourage and motivate your wards and help them develop into budding writers they want to be....

Also note that the best selected articles will be appreciated and awarded.

We are also looking forward for entries from parents, grandparents ...

We would also like to inform you that due to technical glitches we could not upload our E magazine 2017 last year.

Both the magazines will be accessible in the month of March 2018.

Sorry for the inconvenience.

Thanks and regards,

Principal